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The Village of Rhinebeck will be undertaking a pavement re-surfacing project beginning 
next week August 12th. Mayor Jim Reardon announced today “South Parsonage Street 
between East Market Street on the north and Mill Street on the south will be re-surfaced. 
Reardon states “work will begin next Monday August 12th which will include milling, 
shimming and crack sealing followed by the placement of new blacktop.  
 
Colarusso and Son Inc., the successful bidder on the project anticipates completion of the 
project within two weeks weather permitting. Our priority is to complete this project 
before school is back in session as both our school campuses are served by this road.  

 
We are asking motorists’ for their cooperation while this project is underway. While there 
will be no road closures, traffic delays should be anticipated due to the work and we 
strongly urge people to consider using alternate routes”.   
 
The project is being funded through the New York State Department of Transportation 
CHIPS program which reimburses municipalities for projects that meet CHIPS 
guidelines. 
 


